
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 5/6/2014 5:06:27 PM 
To: Houck, Jason (jason.houck@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: LCFS PD 

Thanks! I just talked to Adam. 

From: Houck, Jason [mailto:jason.houck@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 06, 2014 2:42 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Cc: Langton, Adam 
Subject: LCFS PD 

Hi Erik, 

Adam Langton is the lead analyst on the LCFS issues. My understanding is that the 
Commission needs more time to review certain elements in the PD. Other than that, I don't 
know if any specific feedback or information is needed from the utilities. Feel free to reach out 
to Adam for more details. His number is 415-703-1812. 

Thanks, 

Jason Houck 

Analyst, Emerging Procurement Strategies 

Energy Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Office: 415.703.1223 

Email: jason.houck@cpuc.ca.gov 
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